June 27, 2017

Jonathan Woodward, Planner Il
City of Aurora Planning Department

Re: City Comments from Initial Submission Review — Aurora Centretech Subdivision
Filing No. 12, Amendment No. 1 — Replat

Application Number: DA-1005-26
Case Number: 2017-3025-00

Dear Mr Woodward,

Below are my responses for the review comments contained in your letter dated June
21, 2017 as well as the associated redline drawings.

1. Community Questions, Comments and Concerns
N/A

2. Addressing

2A: Added address and unit numbers to sheet 2 of the drawings.

2B: Emailed .DWG file to Cathryn Day as requested.

2C: Converted .DWG file to State plane coordinate system as requested.

3. Civil Engineering
3A: Spoke with Janet Bender and addressed redline comments to her satisfaction.

4. Real Property

4A: Spoke with Darin Akrie and addressed redline comments.

5. Revenue Aurora Water/TAPS
N/A

If you have any further question please feel free to contact me.

Curtis D. Hoos, PLS

American West Land Surveying Co.
A Colorado Corporation

P.O. Box 129

Brighton, CO 80601

303-659-1532



